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Hynes Report: 

 The USG is operating with 220 million less than last year.  A budget report is available on the Swan 
Portal. 

 Chancellor Potts is committed to success of students.  Commitment and good work will demonstrate the 
faculty and staff dedication.  Crafton and Daddona will lead the institutional effort to bring success to our 
students. 

 SACS Review work is underway and many thanks to Donna and Jill.  

 New degrees and buildings are ongoing.  Dual Enrollment has the largest number of students to date.   

 Laker Hall is to capacity. 

 Facilities Master planning town hall meetings are scheduled.   

 Strategic Planning interviews are underway with faculty, staff, and students.  Hopefully a document will be 
ready in the next two months.  

 Market Research is underway; opportunities to review will be made available. 

 Discussions during the Senior Leadership Retreat clarified the need to focus on implementing good ideas 
and assessing progress.  Pending modifications from Strategic Plan, will begin developing three areas 
Strategic Enrollment Management, Branding and Imaging and Communicating, and seeking multiple 
strategies for development resources. 

 Inauguration Committee appreciation. 
 
Provost Report: 

 Crafton introduced new Administrators and Deans.  Dean’s introduced new faculty. 
 
Faculty Senate Report: 

Burnett 

 New chair of Faculty Senate will be selected at meeting in UC Foundation Board Room today. 

 Faculty Senate was active in the budgetary furlough implementation. 

 CAPC – Still dealing with curriculum issues and changes in bylaws. 

 UPC – define role. 

 Clayton State now has a member on the USG Faculty Council. 

 Bylaw and faculty affairs committees have been created. 

 Meetings will be held twice a month and determined at the first meeting. 
 
Enrollment Management Report: 

Daddona 

 New Student Convocation will be held Friday; RSVP’s should be made no later than today. 

 Changes are underway in the Enrollment areas. 

 Enrollment is 6,304 and there are 273 set for next orientation. 
Gmeiner 

 FERPA info 

 Overview of concerns for students:  confidential records, open records, The Duck, class rolls, no shows, 
midterm grades, hardship withdraw, etc.  Request was made to consider the submission deadlines.   

 
e-Core: 

Demmitt 

 Information provided.  There is an 85% retention rate.  Development is underway for online programs in 
more areas.  Faculty participating receive a stipend for overload. 

 
Student Behavior Committee: 

 Presentation by the committee members. 
 
Submitted by Tammy Wilson 


